Foundation Stage Newsletter Summer term 2 2024

Personal, Social & Emotional Development

We are learning to:

- Care for living things
- Become more independent.

This newsletter is to give you an idea of what we will be covering this half term. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to ask.

Physical Development

We are learning to:

- Hold a pencil correctly.
- Put our coats on independently.
- Wash our hands independently
- Climb and explore outdoor apparatus.
- Explore fine motor activities, how to use over handed tools like scissors.

Animals



Maths

We are learning to:

- Compare two small groups of up to five objects.
- Begin to recognise numbers 0-10.
- Count in order using one number name for each item.
- Discuss the length of objects.

Reminders-

Please make sure your child's name is in all of their items of clothing and please ensure your child has a red school bookbag.

Communication and Language We are learning to:

- Understand and answer simple questions such as "who", "what", "where".
- Understand and follow simple instructions.
- Retell a simple event in the correct order.
- To be confident communicator

English

We are learning to:

- Listen to and remember stories.
- Hear new vocabulary and use the words we have learnt
- Begin to write our own names
- Give meaning to the pictures we draw and paint.

Please help your child to learn at home by reading lots of stories and encouraging them to talk about the pictures.

<u>Understanding the World</u> We are learning to:

- Plant seeds.
- Look at growing conditions.
- Show care and concern for living things.

Please if you have any questions or concerns about your child, do not hesitate to come and talk to Miss Nixon, Mrs Porter or Mr Hussain.